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At the end of term I will be retiring and I wanted to take the     
opportunity to thank everyone for their kind wishes.  I have enjoyed 

my time at Albert Bradbeer Primary and feel that due to excellent 
teamwork between the school and our community  that the past few 
years has seen real improvements in the school.  This year’s end of 

year’s results are our best yet.  
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all members of the staff 
for their hard work, for without their dedication our success would 
have been lessened.  Our best wishes go to Ms Thorley, Mrs Elms, 

Miss Bradbury, Mrs James, Miss Kessey, Miss Evans and  
Miss Gaunt 

 
We will also be saying good bye to a number of established staff who 

are moving to new posts.  In September the school will be             
welcoming our new Head teacher Mr Chambers and a number of 

new staff. 
 

Classes for 2015—2016  
 

Nursery    Red group   Mrs Bazeley           Blue Group Mrs Hanson and Mrs Thomas 
Reception   RN  Mrs Nash    RH  Miss Holmes 
Year 1  IB  Miss Brown    1S   Miss Sanders 
Year 2   2W  Mrs Way    2Y  Miss White 
Year 3  3E   Miss Edwards   3T  Miss Talbot 
Year 4  4K  Mrs Keating    4T   Miss Taylor  
Year 5  5E  Miss Ellis    5S  Miss Smith 
Year 6  6P  Miss Price    6A  Mrs Pearce 
 
Assistant Head teachers   Mrs Pinnegar, Mrs Masters, Mrs Robinson 
Deputy Head teacher  Miss Power 
Head teacher   Mr Chambers 
 



 

For further information regarding what’s going on at Albert Bradbeer Primary Academy,  
please visit our website at www.abprimary.bham.sch.uk. 

If you wish to contact us please email enquiry@abprimary.bham.sch.uk or phone 0121 4642356 

Junior Sports Day 
 

Our Junior sports day is to be held on Tuesday 14th July 2015 starting 
at 2pm (weather permitting).    

 
We look forward to seeing you then. 

 
 

Summer Fair 
 

Raffle tickets will be on sale all this week with the draw 
being made on  

Thursday 16th July 2015  

Summer School for Years 4 and 5 
 

We will be running our Summer School on Tuesday 21st July until Thursday 23rd 
July 2015 from 9.30am until 2.30pm.  Please bring a packed lunch. 

 
All pupils in Year 4 and 5 are eligible to sign up. 

 
This will be an opportunity to brush up literacy and numeracy skills in a fun way. 

 
Further details from the School Office. 

 


